
Request for Quote 
Browntail Moth Spraying Addendum #1 

December 18, 2017 
 

This is an addendum to the request for quote that was previously sent to you. These properties 

should be included in the Browntail Moth Assessment for Falmouth, Maine December 2017 

published by Lucas Tree Experts. 
 
 
From: Marty Folsom [mailto:mfolsom@lucastree.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 2:29 PM 
To: Nathan Poore <npoore@falmouthme.org> 
Subject: Re addition areas to treat for BTM 
 
Hey Nathan, 
 
I took a swing by the Fire Station, Police Station, Public Works, and Landfill and looked for nests and all 
DO have populations. 
 
Fire Station – Left and right side of property 
Police Station – all around perimeter of property 
Public Works – left side, all along back, and around green building 
Transfer Station – island of trees between ent and exit where blue building is – that area might get 
treated anyway from the road but wanted to mention. 
 

Marty Folsom 

Consulting Arborist, CTSP, MCL 

Lucas Tree Experts 

 
O (207)797-7294 x 2142 
F (207) 797-9436 
mfolsom@lucastree.com 
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